Summer 2015 • Vol. 5
Two Cases of Equine West Nile Virus detected at OADDL in 2016
PHOTO COURTESY OF OSU AGRICULTURAL COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES
[bookmark: _GoBack] The Oklahoma Animal Disease Diagnostic Laboratory offers in-house testing for West Nile Virus. It is time to vaccinate/booster for WNV, as the majority of Oklahoma equine WNV cases occur in the fall. Check the Equine Disease Communication Center for updates on all equine diseases.It’s time to vaccinate/booster your horses for WNV!
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